
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

‘Let us hold unswervingly to the hope we 

profess, for he who promised is faithful.’  

Romans 10:23 

 

I am continuing to get stronger each day, and 

pray that my next medical procedure will be 

soon – I am on the emergency waiting list!!  As 

I get stronger, I find it more difficult to be 

patient! 

I have been walking most days to build up my 

strength, taking photos of autumn, eating too 

much and spending time reading and knitting!  

It’s strange for me to have a slower pace of life 

and not be rushing here and there. 

 

I am grateful to the teachers in Zambia who are 

continuing to do their work diligently to help 

the young children in their development!  It is 

wonderful to work with these women who 

have a passion for their jobs even though they 

get very little renumeration (about £26 per 

month).   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Because the schools I am working with are 

church based, and the children pay a little to 

attend them, there is not much money to share 

among the teachers.  And yet, they all have 

teaching diploma’s.  The teachers always give 

thanks to God that they have a job and at least 

a little money to assist with their families!  It is 

humbling to work alongside such people! 

I am grateful to Rev Sevatt Kabaghe our 

General Secretary for dealing with some of the 

issues from ECD while I am in Ireland.  
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Prayer Points 

• Give thanks for Rev S Kabaghe and all the teachers 

in the ECD programme.  Pray that the teachers 

plan and use their creativity as they prepare 

activities for the children to do! 

• Pray that Diane will be strong enough physically 

to have the operation when it is scheduled, and 

that it will be soon. 


